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Inviting Views of Information Needed to Vote on
Pay

Dear NYSSA Member,

The Shareholder Forum has just initiated an independent survey of a wide
sampling of marketplace investors to help participants in their "Say on Pay"
program understand what information corporate managers and research
professionals should be providing. It will be very useful to know how NYSSA
members, as professional analysts, view the requirements for decision-
making information.

Responses from the NYSSA community will be anonymous, but will be
registered through a different web site link so the Shareholder Forum can
analyze NYSSA responses separately from other participant responses such
as the pension fund members of the Council of Institutional Investors.

Please take 2 minutes to offer your views of the importance of information
alternatives. The questionnaire can be reached by this link.

Thank you for your participation.
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